
Friday, January 28th, 2022 

 

CCC K-8 

Friday Notes 

Don’t Forget… 

Today  Round 1 Enrollment Closes 

Feb 14th Valentine’s Day Class Parties 

Feb 17th/18th  Beauty and the Beast Musical 

Feb 21st NO SCHOOL—Presidents’ Day 

Feb 23rd Lifetouch Class Pictures 

Feb 25th End of 2nd Trimester 

Activities Corner 

After School Enrichment (ASE)  

Wednesday-Friday until 6:00.  ASE is 

only on days with a full day of school.   

No ASE on holidays, FLEX days or 

Teacher Professional Learning Days. 

 

After School Choir 4th-8th Grades  

February 8, 15, 22 

Winter Concert: February 24th 

 

Chess Club 3rd-8th Grades 

February 2, 9, 16, 23 

PTSA 
Please join us for our next PTSA Meet-
ing. Our C3AC meetings will be every 
quarter.  PTSA meetings will be the SEC-

OND Monday of EVERY month.   
 

Wednesday, February 16th, 2022 

6:00 PM  
 

If you have any questions about our 
PTSA, please contact Tami Lawson.  You 
can support PTSA by joining Amazon 
Smile for CCC K-8 PTSA and enrolling in 
the CCC K-8 PTSA King Soopers Re-
wards program. Directions are on the 
PTSA website. 

Attendance Line  - 303-982-3425 

Updated COVID Guidance 

JPS shared updated COVID protocols for January 2022. We encourage all families to review and 

become familiar with the updated protocols. Please remember that we want all healthy students 

and staff who are not positive for COVID or not symptomatic, to come to school daily.  

Dear CCC K-8 RETURNING Families,  

If you plan to return to CCC K-8 next year, please be sure 

to re-enroll in Enroll Jeffco for the 2022-23 school year. 

This enrollment predictor helps me to make staffing and 

classroom decision for the 2022-23 school year.   

Thank you and have a great weekend! 

Principal Livingston  

 

Please view this flyer and watch this short video for 

step-by-step instructions on completing enrollment. 

If you encountered an issue during the first week of 

enrollment (through January 14), and have not already, 

we ask that you return to EnrollJeffco to try again. 

Please consult our Family Troubleshooting Guide for 

any additional issues you encounter. If you are still 
having problems, contact your school or submit a tick-

et through JeffcoHelp. 

If you were unable to submit an enrollment application, 

but submitted a service request by 11:59 p.m. on Janu-

ary 28, you will be included in the Round 1 process. 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/jeffcopublicschools.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2ed9d90f8f469542906652a0f&id=a118b6e2f5&e=3901fdb0e0__;!!Bj3pJzH8i9PN1EsMi1am!j6In0tDqLK0fF_T3D76iMZSZw0iDHNMOB32UTr3V4OHK9Uktn6on-oysCv54gDnYcXU8tLr5O9g$
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1x4Zb_0dPaDXwvPvdFbJHg8iiN1tZ5UNN/view
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3BZ3h-sDGBk&t=4s
https://www.jeffcopublicschools.org/schools/enrollment/enrolljeffco/enrolljeffco_trouble_shooting
https://www.jeffcohelp.org/support/solutions/articles/16000036237
https://www.jeffcohelp.org/support/solutions/articles/16000036237


The Middle School Theater Arts Classes and teacher Rachel Irvin are pleased to present the timeless mu-
sical Beauty and the Beast!  There will be two performances in the CCCK-8 gym--February 17th and 18th 

at 6:30pm.  Concessions will be sold by the PTSA. 

 

Due to spacing limitations in our gym, we can only sell 100 tickets per performance.  We are giving Mid-
dle School families the opportunity to purchase four tickets per student first.  Students with last names 
that begin with A-M can buy up to four tickets for the February 17th performance and students with last 
names that begin with N-Z can purchase up to four tickets for the February 18th performance.  If your 

family cannot attend your designated night, we will make exceptions when possible. 

 

Presale to Middle School Families will run from January 26th through February 9th.  Any unsold tickets 
will be offered to Middle School families that want more than their per-student allotment as well as Kin-

dergarten through 5th grade families from February 10th through February 16th.   

 

Tickets are $5 each.  Cash or check payments can be dropped off in the Main Office.  Please make 

checks payable to Coal Creek Canyon K-8 PTSA.  Venmo payments can be made to @tea-wilkins.  Be 

sure to put your student’s name and grade level in the comments so we can track ticket sales. 

 

If you have any questions, please email Kendra Long (kendra.long@jeffco.k12.co.us) or call the Main Of-

fice (303-982-3409). 


